Citizens of Gervais, thank you for reading my 'Statement of Justification' however I feel it could more accurately be called my 'Statement of Commitment' to the citizens of Gervais. Since being sworn into my position in January 2020, I have attended every council meeting, every executive session, and every work session except for once being excused in July 2022 due to surgery. I have consistently, fairly, and honestly reviewed city business and voted focused on what will benefit the citizens and the City of Gervais, and believe I am in tune with all citizens of Gervais. I embrace the democratic process of discussion and on occasion disagreements, but in the end, it is my role as your council woman to listen to you, and never lose focus of what is best for the community. I continue to be open-minded and focused on all the citizens of Gervais.

My obligation and commitment remain unwavering. I am requesting you vote in such a way that I may continue to be your elected official and allow me to remain serving you for the duration of my term. I would appreciate a NO on this recall notice.